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POOR BOXES TO 
BE COLLECTED 
AFTER MASS 

RESUMES 
 

Please hold on to your containers for now.  Father Mark wants to collect the 

White Cups (Lenten Poor Collection) we used to collect money for the  Poor 

during one of the Sundays after Public Mass resumes. 

 

A Notice will be published in the Bulletin to remind parishioners of the date to 

turn in the Lenten Poor Collection. 


